
Meeting with the Consortium CALDO of Canadian Universities 

 

On April 10th, 2019, the International Relations Affairs (ARI) of UFABC welcomed professors 

and graduate students to take part in the presentation of the Consortium CALDO of the 

Canadian Universities. In the meeting,  Rodrigo Delgado (Executive Director - The CALDO 

Consortium) and Cristian Gonzalez-Paez (Regional Manager - Americas, International 

Relations and Recruitment of University of Alberta) presented information and opportunities 

in Graduate Programs and research internships for those interested, as well as prospecting 

new partnerships for students’ and professors’ mobility and research. 

 

Founded in 2011, CALDO offers free support and orientation for potential candidates 

regarding how to Graduate Programs and the application process, disseminating information 

on fellowship’s options. Currently, CALDO works with students from Brazil, Chile, Colombia, 

Ecuador, Mexico, Paraguay, Peru, and Uruguay, assisting approximately 4000 Latin-

Americans students (https://caldo.ca/).  

 

The event counted with the presence of Rodrigo Delgado, and Cristian Gonzalez-Paez, and 

UFABC’s professors Wagner Carvalho (vice-president), Charles Morphy D. Santos (Provost 

of Graduate Studies), João Paulo Gois (Vice-Provost of Graduate Studies), Dalmo Mandelli 

(International Relations Advisor), and Arnaldo Rodrigues Santos (Head of the Innovation 

Agency). 

 

 
From left to right. Arnaldo R. Santos (Inova, UFABC), Rodrigo Delgado (CALDO), João Paulo Gois 

(ProPG, UFABC), Dalmo Mandelli (ARI, UFABC), Charles Morphy Santos (ProPG, UFABC), and 

Cristian Gonzalez-Paez (CALDO, Alberta University). 

https://caldo.ca/

